
 

April 29, 2024  

VIA E-MAIL AND UPS  

 

Governor Ron DeSantis 

c/o Office of General Counsel 

State of Florida 

400 S. Monroe, Room 209 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0001 

 

 Re: Third District Court of Appeal Judicial Nominating Commission 

 

Dear Governor DeSantis: 

 

I am pleased to inform you that the Judicial Nominating Commission for the Third District Court 

of Appeal convened and nominated the following applicants for your consideration for the vacancy 

resulting from the passing of Judge Eric Wm. Hendon: 

 

Hon. Laura Gonzalez-Marques 

Kansas Gooden 

Hon. Spencer Multack 

Hon. Thomas Rebull 

Hon. Daryl Trawick 

Hon. Robert Watson 

 

I have included the un-redacted applications for these nominees in the enclosed USB drive. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

 

 

Lauren E. Morse 

Chair, Third District Court of Appeal 

Judicial Nominating Commission  

 

cc: Chief Judge Thomas Logue  (by email)  

 Ryan Newman, General Counsel, Office of the Governor (by email) 

 Paul Huck, Jr., Vice-Chair, Third DCA JNC (by email) 
 


